				Our Redeemer Child Care Center
				Toddler 1 January News


Welcome back to a new year!  We hope everyone enjoyed their Christmas break.
Thank you for your understanding and patience in implementing the new guidelines.  The children are adjusting well and thriving to learn new things.

We are excited to welcome Abigail to the Toddler 1 room!  
			
Themes for the month of January are Happy New Year, Snowman, Winter clothes, and Winter animals.
It’s Martin Luther King Jr.’s birthday on January 18th.  We will be open but please let us know if your child will not be attending that day.

A few reminders:  Please label everything belonging to your child, especially jackets.  We have a lot of duplicates.  Also, we have afternoon aides helping and the items sometimes end up in the wrong lunchboxes or cubbies.  Please sign your child in and out of the sign-in book, and fill out the health screening daily, located on the table in the hallway.  Also, please check your child’s folder.  Their artwork and important information is often placed in there.   We send everything home at the end of the week, in their backpacks.

We know it’s hard to talk to you about your child at drop-off and pick-up times, if you have any concerns or questions, you can talk to us during naptime.  We post pictures on our Facebook page, ORCCC Toddler 1, so you can see how their day was.  Feel free to post some as well.  We all enjoy seeing them.  If you are not in the group, send me a request and I will add you.

We are looking forward to a safe, happy and healthy new year!
							Thank you,
							Bonnie and Mary






We will be reading assorted winter books this month

We are also going to learn the “Snowman” song:
I’m a Little Snowman (tune: I’m a Little Teapot)
I’m a little snowman, short and fat,
Here are my buttons, here is my hat
When the sun comes out I run away,
Before I slowly melt away!!!
							
								

